Monique Eade

From: Rein Bakker I
Sent: Friday, 5 July 2019 4:34 PM

To: submission Mailbox

Subject: bylaw freedom camping

I am in favor of the proposed bylaw.

however I noted that over the last 2 years during the Xmas holiday a large group of freedom campers (most
without toilet facilitoies) is using the Waipara river area on both sides of the SH1 bridge (but on the
Waipara side). Although this is likely Ecan area there is no control whatsoever during that period as it is
Xmas holiday. I suggest that there will be at least 1 control done each week in this area to check legability
of frredom camping.

Rein Bakker

I do not have to attend the discussion about the bylaw



